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The Hotel Association would like to welcome the new and welcome back the
returning Hotel Majors at UNLV. Summer is over and it is time to get back in the
swing of school. The best way to get back into school is by getting involved and
being a member of the Hotel Association.

We have planned many events and meetings; both are extremely excited for
the upcoming year. The following are dates of activities to keep your eyes open
for.

Starting September 7, the Hotel Association will have its membership drive.
During the week sign-ups for membership and individual clubs will be
available. Our first membership meeting will be September 23. Tony Gladney,
the manager of Community Affairs at MGM Grand, will be our guest speaker.
Tony will be speaking about Community Service. After the meeting, there will
be a Happy Hour for everyone to get together and socialize. The location of the
membership meeting and Happy Hour will be announced later, so watch for it!

If you are a baseball fan this is your event! On October 2, for $30 (including
roundtrip transportation and admission), there will be a trip to Los Angeles to
watch the Dodgers and the San Francisco Giants. Sign up sheets will be in the
H.A. office. There will be limited space, so please sign up early.

As you can see, we are ready to start the year off with a bang! Don't miss out
the opportunities and fun that we have to offer. So get involved and join the
Hotel Association!




